
From:        Alan Rundle <email address redacted>  

To:        aarhus compliance <email address redacted>,  

Date:        21/03/2015 16:10  

Subject:        RE: PRE/ACCC/C/2014/108 (United Kingdom): comments from the Party concerned on 

preliminary admissibility  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

 

Dear Fiona - 

 

If it is possible to redact my National Insurance Number [number redacted] as well, which is included alongside 

my income details, I would be grateful. Black pen, rather than blue, appears to be most effective. 

 

I understand the UK government's desire for more evidence to support the breaches of the Arahus Convention 

that I have presented. I would be very willining to provide supportive documentation. 

 

The housing association (Wirral Partnership Homes/Magenta Living) to build on the Bridge Court Area, West 

Kirby, has, within the last seven days, started depositing lorry loads of building materials within the boundary of 

the tree preservation area. Emails have been exchanged between myself (and other local residents opposed to the 

building works) and the housing association.  

 

The housing association, having waited for the end of the six month application period, for appeals to be made 

to the ECrtHR, has said that it intends to start building works. The housing association has been informed that 

an application has been made to the ECrtHR, within the six month period, and that the ECrtHR is yet to make a 

decision on the admissibility of the application. Whether building work does, in fact, commence is yet to be 

seen. 

 

The housing association has also been informed that a decision concerning the admissibility of a communication 

to the A.C.C.C. is yet to be made. 

 

Thank you, again for all that the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee is doing to assist members of the 

public to protect and improve the environment. 

 

Best wishes - 

 

Alan Rundle. 


